Sherwood Primary School BASE NEWSLETTER Jan 2025

Before and After School Enrichment





Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

Welcome back and Happy New Year to all! We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity and gifts at the end of the year.

We are also delighted to welcome a new playworker to the BASE team, Miss Jones.

Straight back to it this term, with our topics Space and Traditional Tales. Our story book this term is one the children are sure to enjoy- Aliens Love Underpants by Claire Freedman and Ben Cort.

The evenings thankfully are starting to brighten up again, and the children are excited to spend more time on the yard. Please don't forget to send the children in with warmer clothing, so they can enjoy outdoor play. As always, we also have a range of activities available, from drama to arts and crafts, for the children to enjoy.

Any questions or queries, as always, please don't hesitate to talk to Mrs. Roberts or Miss Carrera.

We hope everyone has a lovely first Spring term.

Many thanks,

Mrs. Roberts and Miss Carrera



BASE Contact: 07526675239

School: 01772 719093

